
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA F E , NEW MEXICO 

September 29, 1958 

Mr. Horace G. Burton 
Sinclair iii L Gas Company 
P.O.. Box 1470 
Midland, Texas 

Dear Mr. Burton: 

We enclose two copies of Order R-1254 and Order R-1255 
issued September 29, 1958, by the Oil Conservation Commission In 
Cases 1499 and 1500, respectively, which were heard on September 
10th at S- nta Fe before an examiner. 

Very truly yours. 

A. L . Porter, J r . 
Secretary - Director 
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E n d s . 


